
Child safety and wellbeing at Gormandale and District Primary School: information for families and the 
school community 
 
Gormandale and District Primary School is committed to providing an environment where students are safe 
and feel safe.  
 
Our child safety framework includes policies, codes and procedures that explain how we support and 
maintain the safety and wellbeing of our students and protect them from harm. These documents are 
available on our school website. 
 
We are committed to continuous improvement of our child safety framework. Our students and families 
are important partners in this process and we welcome your feedback on ways we can improve our 
approach to child safety and wellbeing.  
 
If you have any suggestions or comments, please contact the principal on 03 51 977 444 or at 38 Main St 
Gormandale. Vic. 

https://www.gormandale.vic.edu.au/page/10/Policies

